

College of Pharmacy Practice 香港藥劑專科深造學院

13/F, Kingsfield Centre, 18 Shell Street, North Point, Hong Kong 香港北角蜆殼街十八號, 嘉昌商業中心 13 樓 Fax 傳真: (852) 3708 8553 email 電郵: admin@cpp.org.hk

Website: www.cpp.org.hk

23rd May 2019

To: All the members

Invitation to the AGM, Conferment of Specialists & Annual Dinner of

the College of Pharmacy Practice

On behalf of the College of Pharmacy Practice, I would like to invite you to the Annual General Meeting and Conferment of Specialists of the College of Pharmacy Practice which will commence at <u>6pm on Saturday</u>, <u>22nd June 2019 in Hoi Yat Heen</u>, <u>Harbour Plaza North Point</u>. The AGM and Conferment of Specialists will be followed by the Annual Dinner.

The College of Pharmacy Practice was established in September 2010 as a non-profit independent, professional body of pharmacists with the aim of advancing the standard of pharmacy practice in Hong Kong. With the advances in clinical therapeutics and increased public health needs, the College provides continuing education and specialist training frameworks in specific areas of practice for local pharmacists.

Our mandate is to establish pharmacy specialties that align with unmet medical needs, to certify and recognize specialty credentials earned outside of Hong Kong, to recognize outstanding professional achievements and/or exemplary leadership that has advanced the pharmacy profession and raised its stature, to serve as a unifying voice for the pharmacy profession in Hong Kong and to represent the pharmacy profession in the circle of colleges of other healthcare professions.

It would be our great pleasure if you can attend the AGM, Conferment of Specialists & the dinner. Enclosed please find the program rundown and venue details.

Our founding fellows, leaders and pharmacists from DH, HA, CUHK, HKU, other key stakeholders and healthcare professionals will be invited.

Look forward to hearing your favorable response. Please return the attached slip below by fax, or email, as soon as possible and no later than Wednesday, 5th June 2019. For enquiries, please feel free to contact Ms. Vienna Leung by phone at 5989 8964 (during office hour) or by email at admin@cpp.org.hk.

I look forward to seeing you on the 22nd June 2019.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Benjamin Lee

Chairman

College of Pharmacy Practice